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PAC NEWSLETTER 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

Give the gift of reading this year!  The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Aubrey’s Library 29        

November to 01 December.  Find books in French and English, and support Aubrey’s library too!   

 Tues, 29 Nov: 12-1 pm and 3-4 pm 

 Weds, 30 Nov: 12-1 pm and 3-4 pm 

 Thurs, 01 Dec: 12-1 pm and 3-4 pm 

 Parents-only shopping time: 9-10 am on 01 December! 

VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED to assist in 

both the Scholastic 

Book Fair and the 

Purdy’s and 

Poinsettia pick-up!  

Have you added your 

name to the volunteer 

pool?  Please contact 

aubreypacvolunteers

@gmail.com to help 

with this, or any 

other, initiative. 

PURDY’S AND 

PONSETTIA PICK-UP 

Thanks to all the families who generously took part in 

the Purdy’s and Poinsettia fundraisers!   Our fabulous 

festive treats will arrive soon and will be available for 

pick-up on the following dates and times, in Aubrey’s 

Main Lobby. 

 Tues, 29 Nov: 8:30-9:30 am and 2:30-3:30 pm 

 Weds, 30 Nov: 8:30-9:30 am and 2:30-3:30 pm 

(Visit the Book Fair before or after you 

pick up your goodies!) 
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PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

This year’s pancake breakfast and pyjama day will be held on Friday, 16 December.  Parents, 

grandparents, and siblings are welcome to attend—we ask for a 

$3.00 per person contribution to offset the cost of the meal.  A paper 

form will be coming home with your child or you can pay using     

Aubrey’s school cash online system. 

Consider volunteering your time for this fun and festive occasion!! 

aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com 

WE’RE ON FACEBOOK!! 

Join Aubrey PAC on facebook: 

www.facebook.com/aubreyschoolpac 

WE NEED YOU! 

There are many opportunities to jump in right now to volunteer with special PAC projects! 

Please make sure that you are in the pool of parents that PAC can reach out to for help with 

special projects by sending an email to aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com  

An Aubrey family is looking to partner with CARPOOLING!!  “We live near Brentwood mall - we can 

do morning drop-off but need help with pick-up Monday-Thursday.  We have one child at Aubrey 

and are looking to partner with another family with one child at Aubrey.”  Please contact Aubrey PAC 

if you would like to partner with this family.  pac.aubrey@gmail.com  
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Tuesday, 29 November—Book Sale and Purdy’s Poinsettia fundraiser pick-up 

Wednesday, 30  November—Book Sale and Purdy’s Poinsettia fundraiser pick-up 

Thursday, 01 December—Book Sale (including special parents-only sale) 

Friday, 02 December—Hot Lunch 

Wednesday, 07 December—PAC General Meeting, 8:00 pm, Aubrey Library 

Thursday, 15 December—Hot Lunch (date changed from the 16th!) 

Friday, 16 December—Pancake breakfast and pyjama day (last day of school until 2017) 

Tuesday, 03 January—First day back to school in 2017! 

Thursday, 12 January—PAC General Meeting, 8:00 pm, Aubrey Library 

COMING UP IN 2017... 
 

While you enjoy some wonderful down-time over the winter break, keep us in mind… 

 Hold on to your festive cans and bottles for a big Aubrey bottle drive fundraiser in January! 

 Clearing out your closet, hold on to unwanted items for our new-year clothing drive! 

 Stay tuned for more information on springtime goodies and plants fundraisers, and even more 

opportunities to get involved! 


